
Minutes CAEAS Meeting 4/17/18 1:00-2:15 in 313Music 

Present: Dr. Linda Scheetz, Dr. Andrei Jitianu, Dr. Andrea Boyar, Dr. Thomas O’Hanlon,                     

Dr. Penny Prince, Dr. Liliana Calvet 

Dr. Scheetz, co-chair of the CAEAS Sub-Committee studying admissions data and related issues, 

briefed the committee on the April 9th meeting the sub-committee held. At that meeting, 

Provost Fayne and Dr. Sarmiento presented information on the data system they are accessing 

with Dr. Raymond Galinski’s help. They will provide an up-to-date report with the data the 

committee requested, asap. 

Our committee voiced concerns that not only are we interested in student retention and 

graduation, but also in the future educational and career paths of our students: are they 

qualified to attend graduate school once they graduate from Lehman? Are we able to provide 

the funds and structure for a healthy support system for our OSS students throughout their 

studies here?  

We discussed the question of the AP exam grades.  Many departments would not accept a “3” 

towards any course in the Major. They’d prefer that the “3” be applied to an Elective in the 

general studies credits.  

We hope to meet again in late April to discuss the Math Waiver policy, and receive further sub-

committee updates. 

Respectfully submitted, Dr. Prince 


